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VIA EMAIL 

 

SENATE FACULTY 

NON-REPRESENTED ACADEMIC EMPLOYEES 

  

Re: 2013-14 Academic Salary Plan Implementation 

  

Dear Colleagues:  

The University has implemented systemwide salary increases for Senate faculty and 

non-represented academic personnel.  Academic salary scales have been increased by 

approximately 2% effective July 1, 2013.  Eligible academic employees will see the 

increase reflected in their August 1st paycheck. 

Non-senate represented academic personnel are not covered under these salary and 

scale adjustments. Salary scales for these academics are set by the terms of the 

bargaining unit contracts. 

If you have any questions about the salary adjustment, please contact your divisional 

academic personnel coordinator.  

  

 Sincerely,  

 Pamela G. Peterson  

 Assistant Vice Chancellor  

 Academic Personnel  

  

  

cc: College Provost Assistants 

 Department and Program Managers  

     Divisional Academic Personnel Coordinators 

 Maureen McLean, UCO 

 Kate McGirr, Library 

 Jo Packham, Assistant Vice Chancellor SHR 

 Virginia Sanchez, UNEX 

 Esther Sylvan, UARC 


